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Ways CatchOn Validates 
and Enhances 1:1 and 
Digital Learning Initiatives

CatchOn’s revolutionary dashboard provides up-to-the-minute data on what online 

software and apps are trending across your district or building. With a few clicks, you can 

immediately get transparency into which apps are improving learning, how apps you have 

purchased are performing, as well as discover free and previously unknown apps. 

Software  
Application  

Usage  

Implementing a one-to one (1:1) device initiative for digital 

learning is a significant investment for any school district. 

It requires a well-crafted strategic vision for curriculum 

integration, a robust IT infrastructure, and training for 

faculty and students alike.

CatchOn, a data analytics and application monitoring tool 

designed specifically for education institutions, provides  

real-time insight into exactly what applications are being  

used on your new devices and can significantly improve 

instruction and help maximize your investments. 

CatchOn gives you detailed insight into which apps are being used and how often 

those apps are being accessed for learning. Underutilized apps may signal that your 

staff requires further training to properly incorporate them into the curriculum.  

Professional  
Development

As a district, you have developed a clear vision for your 1:1 initiative. It is imperative that 

your significant investment positively impacts teaching and learning, but how do you 

know this is happening? At a glance, CatchOn takes you under the hood of your devices, 

informing you if your devices are being used for all you intended.

Leveraging  
Devices to Their  

Full Potential

CatchOn’s Trending Apps tool can uncover powerful unknown apps being used in a 

school or district.  As you review these unknown applications, you may discover effective 

tools to share with other teachers in the district.

Discover 
Emerging  

Tools

CatchOn enables you 

and your team to make 

data-informed  

decisions and 

optimize your district’s 

EdTech usage. 


